DIRECTORATE GENERAL OF AUDIT WORKS (PROVINCIAL),
PLANNING MONITORING & EVALUATION CELL
First Floor, A.G, Office Complex, Turner Road, Lahore
Phone:-042-99210154, PABX 042-99212175-78 Fax 042-99210175
E.Mail: dgaudit_works@yahoo.com

No.DGAWPL/PM&E/A. Plan 2024-25/948 Dated:06.05.2024
To

Transparency International Pakistan,
Plot 72F/2 Floor 1, 9th Street, Jami Commercial Street, D.H.A Phase 7,
Karachi City, Sindh 75500, Pakistan.

Subject: CITIZEN PARTICIPATORY AUDIT (CPA) DURING THE AUDIT
YEAR 2023-24

Please refer to this office letter No. DGAWPL/PM&E/2023-24/916 dated
16.04.2024 on above noted subject.

2. This office would appreciate your suggestion(s) for inclusion of auditable

areas/ issues of public interest in Audit Plan.

3. It is once again requested to share your suggestions in this ragard at the
earliest.
M mad Aamir Khan
(Director Audit Works)
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